

Arthur Flax <flaxcps@gmail.com>

involuntary admission AG opinion and bill

1 massana

Anita K. Rozas -DPSCS- <anita.rozas@maryland.gov> To: Arthur Flax <flaxcps@gmail.com>

Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 12:04 PM

Hello. I forwarded your email to Carolyn Clausen-Andrews who is retired from working at our local state psychiatric hospital. She would be more familiar with this issue than I am. I have no involvement with committments in my job.

Carolyn did reply to my forward, but it is encrypted so I wasn't sure if you could open it our not. So, below is her reply:

Dear Anita, Daphne, and Arthur, Thank you for sending this to me. I would support this legislation for L.C.S.W-C's to be able to co-sign for Involuntary Admission with a physician. I was previously on the Professional Standards Committee, but have not been contacted since my retirement. As an N.AS.W. member I believe this would be helpful to the public as well as enhancing the opportunities of the Social Work profession. I can be contacted at 1500 Rosewood St., Cumberland, MD, 301-759-3741, email: andclaus@verizon.net Sincerely, Carolyn Clauson-Andrews



Public Safety Online



Take our customer Service Survey

Anita Rozas, LCSW-C

Acting Regional Social Work Supervisor/PREA Compliance Manager North Branch Correctional Institution Department of Public Safety and Correctional Services 14100 McMullen Hwy.

Cumberland, MD 21502

Phone: 301-729-7567 Fax: 301-729-7577 anita.rozas@maryland.gov